




Who We  Are 
Church Development Services, LLC is a full-service Christian firm capable 

of fulfilling any or all of your church’s needs in a building program. 

We offer services and church designs for churches of 150 to over 1,500 people.  We LOVE 

the LORD, and we are here to minister to His church.  We are blessed by the many happy and 

repeat customers who have referred us to their friends. 

Church-related facilities are all we do!  We bring you the experience of 30 

years and hundreds of church projects. 

Our Mission 

CDS Products and 

Services … 

• PROJECT ASSESSMENT 

 

• CHURCH HEALTH, GROWTH, AND 

DEVELOPMENT CONSULTING 

 

• PREDESIGN NEEDS & FEASIBILITY 

STUDY 

 

• FINANCIAL FEASIBILITY STUDIES 

 

• STOCK CHURCH PLANS THAT CAN BE 

CUSTOMIZED TO YOUR CHURCH’S 

UNIQUE NEEDS 

 

• PRELIMINARY/CONCEPTUAL 

DRAWINGS 

 

• MASTER PLANNING/SITE PLANNING 

 

• CUSTOM ARCHITECTURAL DESIGNS & 

CONSTRUCTION DRAWINGS 

 

• ARTIST’S CONCEPTION/COLOR 

RENDERINGS 

 

• 3-DIMENSIONAL FLY-THROUGH 

 

• CAPITAL FUNDRAISING CAMPAIGN 

 

• FINANCIAL ENGINEERING AND 

CHURCH LOAN ASSISTANCE 

 

• TURNKEY CHURCH BUILDING 

SOLUTIONS 

 

• CONSTRUCTION MANAGEMENT 

 

• DESIGN/BUILD 

• Visioning / Needs Assessment / Feasibility 

• Capital Fundraising Campaign 

• Architectural Design 

• Church Financing 

• Construction 

M 
  
 

Glen R. Trematore 

CEO/Partner 

757-623-3701 

glen@churchdevelopment.com 

Kurt W. Werth 

CFO/Partner 

757-201-6801 

kurt@churchdevelopment.com 

“I would like to 
personally thank you all 
for the dedication and 
efforts that you have put 
in to get us over the 
hump and moving 
forward.  We placed 
some really challenging 
demands on you, and 
you all came through 
beautifully. 
 
The design of the 
building is beautiful and 
masterfully done.  We all 
love it, and it is beyond 
anything we could have 
envisioned.  My 
compliments to you and 
your staff … not just for 
a job well done, but for 
pouring your hearts into 
it.  I think you went 
above and beyond the 
call of duty, and it is 
appreciated more than 
words can express.” 
 

Les Heins, Steering 
Committee Chairperson 

Riverside Church of 
Christ 

Lafayette, LA 

Our mission is to honor God by providing affordable, cost-

effective church building solutions.  We do this through the 

use of education and consulting, using predesigned or custom 

church plans, and applying cost-saving construction methods 

to meet the unique needs of each individual church.   

 

We supply just what your church needs.  Whether you need a 

turnkey solution or just a missing piece of the puzzle, CDS will 

save you time, effort, and money.  At CDS, we take the time to 

first understand the vision, the ministry, and the community 

programs in which the church wants to be involved.  We will 

know what the church will be able to afford to build because 

we will have performed a financial analysis to ensure the 

church can afford the project and can demonstrate how it will 

be afforded. 

 

In most cases, the prices of our construction drawings are 

50% less than those from most firms.  What’s more, we know 

our plans are cost effective and can be built as drawn because 

our church construction division has had input in the design 

process.  We combine our love for Christ, and our love for 

serving the body of Christ, with technical expertise that has 

resulted in a track record of executing with excellence.  We 

save the church time.  We save the church money.  We honor 

God in all we do. 



CONSULTING VISIT 

What is a Consulting Visit? 

Church Development Services (CDS) provides on-site consulting visits to churches that 

are in need of assistance.  Our goal is to help churches avoid common and costly 

mistakes and assist them in planning well … in order to build well! 

CDS has participated in nearly 1,000 building projects, and has been providing services to 

churches throughout the United States for nearly 30 years.   We provide the “missing 

ingredient” to churches with the singular goal of the successful completion of a church 

building program. 

CDS will meet with the Senior Pastor and tour the current facilities.   CDS will also tour any 

land or other properties the church is considering to purchase.  After seeing all of the 

current and potential property, CDS will meet with the leadership team to discuss the 

church’s vision and mission. 

We will meet with the Pastor and leadership team of the church to discuss our initial 

thoughts.   We will also discuss design considerations, and review financial resources 

available for the project.  CDS will help the church match its vision and mission to the 

available resources to maximize the facility’s effectiveness.  Using PowerPoint, CDS will 

present cost methodology, financing and construction considerations, proper planning 

considerations, and information about the design and development process.   We will 

leave this presentation with the church to share with other members.  A question-and-

answer session will follow. 

The cost to the church for our on-site consulting visit is $500.00, plus actual travel 

expenses.   If the church elects to move forward with a CDS service, we will gift the 

$500.00 fee back to the church.   This visit comes with a 100% money-back guarantee.  

We will need a minimum of a 30-day lead time to visit your church.  Should you wish to 

travel to us, please inquire about our availability for an in-house meeting. 

Our Qualifications 

Site Visit 

Church Meeting 

Cost of the Consulting Visit? 

Topics for Discussion 

• CHOOSING THE LOCATION OF THE 

PROPERTY 

 

• BUILDING COMMITTEE STRUCTURE 

AND RESPONSIBILITY 

 

• MASTER SITE PLANNING 

 

• ESTABLISHING THE PROJECT 

BUDGET -- HOW MUCH CAN THE 

CHURCH AFFORD? 

 

• FINANCING THE BUILDING 

PROJECT;  CAPITAL CAMPAIGN 

 

• PLANNING THE BUILDING DESIGN 

 

• MULTIPURPOSE BUILDING AND 

AUDITORIUM PLANS; FELLOWSHIP 

AREA PLANS 

 

• EDUCATIONAL FACILITY PLANNING 

 

• SPACE RECOMMENDATIONS 

 

• BUY OR BUILD?  STAY AND 

EXPAND OR MOVE? 

 

• CONSTRUCTION COSTS 

 

• ACCESSIBILITY FOR THE 

PHYSICALLY IMPAIRED 

 

• CONSTRUCTION MANAGEMENT  & 

GENERAL CONTRACTING 

 

• MODIFYING STANDARD PLANS 



Needs & Feasibility Study 
Developing Clarity & Consensus in Building Projects 
 

What is a Feasibility Study? 

Building projects today are both complex and expensive.  The first step every church 

should take is to objectively understand what it needs to build and determine what is 

feasible to be built on the land within the financial ability of the church.  The goals of a 

Needs & Feasibility Study are to identity and understand the current and future needs of 

the ministries, translate those needs into land and building requirements, and formulate a 

plan to make it happen. 

 

Proverbs tells us that “counsel establishes every purpose” and, “the plans of the diligent 

lead surely to abundance.”  The Needs & Feasibility Study is an effective tool for 

developing a plan and building consensus for the church that is unsure about what to 

build, if it is ready to build, or even able to build. 

 

Unfortunately, most churches lack the experience to know all the proper questions to ask 

or how to translate answers into an effective building plan; they often don’t even know 

what they don’t know.  This lack of knowledge leads to mistakes. 

The study begins with the collection of several types of information about the ministry, the 

vision, the community, and existing facilities.  Historical attendance, current member 

demographics, and ministry financial information is collected and analyzed.  Discussions 

take place with church leadership and key volunteers to solicit their input on ministry 

needs and to better understand the vision, culture, and goals of the church.  We gather 

and analyze this information regarding the views and priorities of the leadership, the local 

building department is contacted, and other information is collected. 

 

All the collected data is then analyzed and reviewed through the lens of our church 

building experience.  Recommendations based on experience and sound church building 

practices are then put forth to answer the following questions: 

How Does it Work? 

A Needs & Feasibility 

Study offers these 

benefits … 

• IMPROVES THE OUTCOME AND 

SATISFACTION WITH THE 

BUILDING PROGRAM 

 

• IS A PREREQUISITE STEP TO 

CHURCH DESIGN AND CAPITAL 

FUNDRAISING 

 

• BUILDS CONSENSUS AND 

UNITY IN THE CONGREGATION 

 

• BALANCES NEEDS AND WANTS 

AGAINST FINANCIAL ABILITY 

AND LAND CAPABILITY 

 

• REDUCES COST BY HELPING 

AVOID POOR DECISIONS 

 

• PROVIDES A PLAN, BUDGET, 

AND TIMELINE FOR MOVING 

FORWARD 

 

• LOWERS THE COST OF DESIGN 

AND, IN MANY CASES, 

CONSTRUCTION 

 

• IMPROVES CONGREGATIONAL 

CONFIDENCE AND FINANCIAL 

SUPPORT 

 

• PROVIDES AN OBJECTIVE AND 

FACT-BASED PLAN, TIMELINE, 

AND BUDGET 

Generally speaking, church leaders and building committees lack the “across-the-board” 

combination of church growth, financing, design, and construction experience to bring a 

building program to its optimum conclusion.  There is no shame or implied criticism of the 

church in getting outside counsel; the Scriptures tell us that both Moses and Solomon got 

outside help from experienced experts in their church building programs.  Proverbs 24 

also teaches that, “by wisdom a house is built” and, “in a multitude of counselors there is 

safety”. 



Needs & Feasibility Study 
Continued … 
 
 
 • Does the church need to build? 

• What does the church need to build based on its needs and vision? 

• What can the church afford to build and how will it pay for the building program? 

• When is the right time to build with consideration to financial ability? 

• Where should the church build and why is that the right decision? 

 

A report is provided to the church with recommendations on the optimal solution, suggested 

timeline for moving forward, and an actionable plan.  Optionally, conceptual drawings may be 

included to help visually communicate the recommendations to the general membership. 

The benefit of developing confidence, unity, and widespread support cannot be understated.  A 

proper process that solicits the input of the congregation and then presents a coherent plan to 

meet those needs is a unifying force.  Typically, once the congregation votes to adopt the 

recommendations, the church enjoys the endorsement and support of well over 90% of the 

congregation in a church vote. 

First Things First? 

It’s all about the process!  In the absence of an objective process, 

the only basis you have for making decisions is subjective opinion.  

Instead of conflicting opinions based on feelings or lack of 

experience in church design, you will get the reasoned and 

objective recommendation from a team that has been collectively 

involved in nearly 1,000 church building projects. 

Why?  How About Better Results with Less Effort? 

Objectively understanding your needs and financial ability is the critical first step in a building 

program.  Completing this step provides the clarity, confidence, and consensus to effectively 

prepare your church for both a capital campaign and architectural design. 

 

We would welcome the opportunity to minister to your church in this important work.  We 

recommend that a Needs & Feasibility Study be done as early in the planning process as 

possible.  This timing will ensure you get the most value and benefit in reducing the effort and 

cost of the planning, design, and construction process. 

An independent study showed that those churches which completed a feasibility study prior to 

design or construction had much higher overall satisfaction with the final outcome and 

experienced less conflict during the building process.  Practical experience also demonstrates 

that proper planning makes for an overall smoother and less expensive building program. 

Additional Benefits to the 

Church … 

While each church derives its own 

unique benefits from a Needs & 

Feasibility Study, every church should 

realize most, if not all, of the following 

benefits: 

 

• REDUCED CONFLICT IN THE 

PLANNING OF CHURCH FACILITIES 

 

• REDUCTION IN TIME COMMITMENTS 

FOR THE CHURCH LEADERS AND 

BUILDING COMMITTEE 

 

• ELIMINATION OF POOR IDEAS THAT 

WASTE TIME, MONEY, AND EFFORT 

 

• CONGREGATIONAL UNITY ON 

APPROPRIATE ACTION AND TIMING 

 

• INCREASED INTELLECTUAL, 

SPIRITUAL, &  FINANCIAL SUPPORT 

FOR THE BUILDING PROGRAM 

 

• REDUCED STRESS ON LEADERSHIP 

&  BUILDING COMMITTEE 

 

• REDUCED COST IN ARCHITECTURAL 

&  ENGINEERING FEES  &  IN 

AVOIDING COSTLY MISTAKES 

 

• REDUCED RISK:  FINANCIAL, LEGAL, 

&  RELATIONAL 

 

• REALISTIC EXPECTATIONS FOR THE 

BUILDING PROGRAM; A MAJOR 

FACTOR IN OVERALL SATISFACTION 
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